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Jamal Hardy

4900 block of 9th Street NW

Thursday September 12th, 2024

2:00 PM

The Metropolitan Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in locating 14-year-old Jamal Hardy, 

who was last seen in the 4900 block of 9th Street NW on Thursday, September 12th, 2024. 

 

Jamal Hardy is described as a black male, 5’10” tall, 176 pounds, with black hair and brown eyes. He was 

last seen wearing a black hoody, army green pants, and wears glasses. 
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